
 

Wednesday, June 19, 2024 

 

Community Notice: Election Sign Vandalization/Destruction 

A Message from NFN’s Electoral Officer 

 

 

Please be advised that I have received complaints concerning vandalization and destruction of 

Nipissing First Nation election campaign signs in our community. Please be aware that this is a 

criminal offence under the Canadian Criminal Code, as it is considered destruction of private 

property, and must stop. The Anishinabek Police Authorities have been alerted to this issue. 

 

Miigwetch 

 

 

Fred Bellefeuille, Electoral Officer 

fred_bellefeuille@msn.com 

705-845-1605 

Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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